
The week ahead 
Monday 11th March 

Gospel Assembly Y4 2:45 Everyone welcome to attend 

Tuesday 12th March 

F2/Y1/Y2 visit Wentworth Garden Centre 

Wednesday 13th March 

Toddler Group 9-10:30am 

After school Y6 SATS Booster session 3:15-4:30pm-Each week 

Y1 Games club 3:15-4:15(registered children only) 

Thursday 14th March 

Year 3 Music lessons 

Y5/6After school Athletics club 3:15-4:15pm with Mr Gouldin 

Y5/6 Athletics team to St Pius finals 3:15-5pm with Mrs Speight 
Friday 15th March 

Class Led Gospel Assemblies 

Each class takes a turn at leading our Gospel assemblies on Monday afternoons 

at 2:45pm. You are always welcome to join with us.  

 

Monday 11th March   Year 4 

Monday 18th March   Year 3 

Monday 25th March    Year 5 

 

Values Awards 

Each week, Key Stage 2 children are nominated by their peers for a 

values award. This week’s good examples were… 

Year 3: Demi-Ray Doyle - forgiveness 

Year 4: Bobbi Jo Furniss - respect 

Year 5: Annabel Goode - respect 

Year 6: Maisy Probert - respect 

 

Parents’ Evening  
Parents’ evening is Thursday 21st March. Appointment times are displayed on 

classroom doors. Please make an appointment if you’ve not already made one. 

 

World Book Day  
What a fantastic Book Fair, a big thank you for all your book purchases. We 

raised £828.42 and school will receive £495 worth of free books. 

 

 

  

 

Our Lady and St Joseph’s 

Catholic Primary School 
Email:olasj@rotherham.school 

Website: http://www.ourlady-

stjosephs.rotherham.sch.uk/ 

Twitter account follow us on: @olasjprimary 

Telephone: (01709) 760084 

Head teacher: Mrs H McLaughlin 

Chair of Governors: Mr M Janvier 

Friday 8th March 2019 

 

Pancake Fun Day  

The PTA would like to thank everyone for all the effort that went into the 

annual sponsored Pancake Fun day.  Please could we have all sponsor 

money back by Monday 18th March please? 

Friday 22nd March 

Mr Gouldin will be checking children’s bikes in preparation for learn to 

ride day and the Kingswood visit. Please bring bikes round to the bike 

shelter behind the hall in the morning 

 
Winners of the PTA book in a jar competition are: 
F1:  Tiddler :Pearl Steadman 

F2:  Aliens love Underpants :Joseph Hudson 

Y1: Jack and the Beanstalk: Roan Furnace 

Y2: The Highway Rat: Evie Hardy 

Y3: Mary Poppins: Violet Parks Marriott 

Y4: Wizard of Oz: Vinnie Sykes 

Y5: The World’s worst children: Ayanna Musa 

Y6: Wolf Brother: Lilli Grace Freeman 

 

Thank you to all who entered. It was such a difficult competition to judge 

and some fabulous entries. All winners have received a £5 WHSmith voucher. 

All the jars are displayed in the library and parents and carers can see them on 

parents’ evening. 

 

Head lice  



There have been cases of head lice reported in school. We recommend 

that you make a routine check of your child for head lice, and treat any 

nits or eggs that you find.   

Attendance- last week  
F2 Y1  Y2  Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

99.3% 94.7% 99.3% 99.3% 97.8% 98% 100% 

Congratulations to Y6 100% Well done. Whole school Target attendance 96% 

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 18th March Last day to return Pancake sponsor money  

Thursday 21st March Parents’ Evening  

Appointment times on classroom doors 

Friday 22nd March Y4 Bike checks in preparation for learn to 

ride day and Kingswood visit 

Friday 29th March Y5 Visit to EIS 

Monday 1st April School meals increase to £2.10 per day 

Wednesday 3rd April Y4 start Swimming lessons 

Thursday 4th April Y4 learn to ride 

Tuesday 9th April St Pius Movement Evening-Further details to 

follow 

Thursday 11th April Music Extravaganza at Wath library  

Friday 12th April Last day of school –school holiday 

Monday 29th April  Return to school after school holiday  

Y4 Residential visit to Kingswood  

Bedrock Y4,5,6 

The Bedrock website has been updated and the new address is: 

https://app.bedrocklearning.org/ 

Why not help your child to make even greater progress by logging on to 

see how they are getting on? You will be able see the vocabulary your 

child is learning, which we encourage you to use in conversation at home. 

As each post-test is completed, data will appear in the dashboard. You can 

create your own account now 

 Step 1: Visit https://app.bedrocklearning.org. 

 

Step 2: Click on the ‘Parent/Teacher’ tab. 

Step 3: Complete the parent sign up sheet and enter the codes provided to 

you by the school and create an account. 

Step 4: Check your email for your password, and then log in. Be sure to 

check your junk folder if no email arrives. 

Next Week’s Dinner menu 

 
Week 3 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Red Lasagne Burger in a 

Bun 

Meat & 

Potato Pie 

Roast 

Gammon 

served with 

Pineapple 

 

Fish Fingers 

 

Yellow Quorn 

Sausage & 

Bean Plait 

Salmon 

Fishcake 

Cheese & 

Tomato 

Pizza 

Quorn 

Tortilla 

Stack 

Quorn Calzone 

Green Jacket Potato with a selection of fillings 

Blue-

Sandwich  

Tuna 

Mayonnaise 

Sandwich 

Cheese 

Sandwich 

Ham 

Sandwich 

Turkey 

Sandwich 

Egg Mayonnaise 

Sandwich 

 Sliced 

Potatoes 

Potato 

Wedges 

Diced 

Potatoes 

Roast & 

Creamed 

Potatoes 

Chips 

 

 Seasonal 

Vegetables 

Seasonal 

Vegetables 

Seasonal 

Vegetables 

Seasonal 

Vegetables 

Seasonal 

Vegetables 

 Australian 

Crunch 

 

Chocolate 

Mousse 

Lemon 

Shortcake 

& Custard 

 

Bun & 

Juice 

Fruit 

Crumble & 

Custard 

 

Cupcake 

Chocolate & 

Orange 

Sponge & 

Chocolate 

Sauce 

 

Rice 

Pudding 

Sticky Ginger 

Slice 

 

Cookie & Milk 

Special Dinners 

Quade Lofthouse, Georgia O’Regan, Lukasz Cichy, Cereza Nodder,  

Kian Tracey, Bonnie Oates, Bruce Gray and Summer Jackson. 

 

Reminder-School meal charges from 1st April 2019- Price increase 
Unfortunately the living wages cost, food price rises and increases in transport 

costs has resulted in a requirement to increase the charge to for a meal by 5p to 

£2.10 from 1st April 2019.We believe this price still represents exceptional value 

for a healthy two course freshly prepared meal.  

 

Please ensure that on a Monday morning your child’s dinner money is sent in a 

named envelope and given to your child to hand in to their teacher.  Any change 



will be sent back to your child on the same day.  Please avoid calling into the 

office to pay dinner/trip money.  

 


